
10/07/2020 

MS susan Major 
- 34 The Avenue ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
susanmaryoneil@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I have viewed the DA submitted by Manly Boatshed ..

I am a regular walker walking many of the foreshore tracks .
I fully support this development and I think this would be a great 
asset to the area giving greater access to
the local and broader community. 

Sent: 10/07/2020 9:52:44 AM
Subject: Online Submission


